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NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL # H-041-08 

Environmental Management System (EMS) Auditing Services for the 
Dairy Sector 

April 9, 2008 
 

All potential proposers for the above referenced Request for Proposal (RFP) are hereby notified that 
the original RFP document dated March 12, 2008 is being updated and revised to include all of the 
information below and attached.  As a result of questions received in writing and at the vendor 
conference, the RFP document itself has been updated to include Documents 1 & 2 below as part of 
the official RFP Document as per Section 1.5 “Clarification and/or revisions to the specifications 
and requirements” of the RFP Document.  There has been no change in the proposal due date.  
The proposals are due at 11:00 A.M. CDT, Wednesday, April 23, 2008. 
 
This notice of addendum includes the following list of attached documents: 
 
Document 1.) H-041-08 Agency Response to Vendor Questions 
Document 2.) H-041-08 Vendor Conference Attendees 
 
Vendor shall also note one change to the text of the original RFP document to correct a 
typographical error.  On page 15 of the original RFP document in Section 5.1 Objectives and 
deliverables, under Deliverable 1b the original text says “Objectives 2-4”.  This is a typo.  The text 
in question should actually say “Objectives 1 & 2”.  Per this Addendum document this text is now 
corrected. 
 
This Notice of Addendum document and all attachments are being posted to the DOA VendorNet 
system.  All potential proposers and other interested parties may access VendorNet 
(http://vendornet.state.wi.us) for the documents or may direct email requests for this information to 
richard.straub@dnr.state.wi.us or may contact me at (608) 261-6415. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard M. Straub 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
 
 
Attachments 
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